
 

  

The EAA145 chapter officers met and have decided the responsible thing would be to 
cancel the Christmas Brunch for 2021. 
In the same way that we as responsible aviators always put safety first and don’t fly if 
there are factors that seem uncertain, 
the chapter officers feel the responsible and safe option for our chapter is not to hold a 
Christmas brunch at this time. 
  
There will surely be a time when we get together as a chapter for a similar gathering in 
the future, and we look forward to that time with you. 
  
Please help us spread the word by letting your friends, family, and fellow chapter 
members know of this cancellation. 
  
We wish you a Merry Christmas! 
 


